# Flower Mound Baseball Booster Club December 3, 2018 Membership Meeting 7:00 – 8:00 PM – FMHS/Multi-Purpose Room



#### 2018-2019 Booster Club Executive Officers

- Mike Brown President
- Cory Stiller Vice President of Fundraising
- Darrick Todd Vice President of Concessions
- Christie Kassal Treasurer
- Ginger Russell Secretary
- Danny Wallace Head Baseball Coach, Flower Mound High School

#### 2018-2019 Select Committee Chairs

- Field Operations Committee Chair David Anderson
- Media Production Committee Chair Elizabeth Brown
- Events Committee Chair Bridget Todd
- Membership & Community Outreach Jill Harwell
- Spirit Wear Committee Chair Beth Walker
- Game Day Operations Committee Chair Jim Dunn
- Social Media Chair OPEN
- Freshman Liaison Julie Mayor

#### Agenda

1. Approval of October 2018 FMHS Baseball Booster Meeting minutesMike Brown (Please reference minutes at <a href="https://www.fmjagsbaseball.com">www.fmjagsbaseball.com</a>; first and second motion to approve)

1<sup>st</sup> Motion: Brent Barlow 2<sup>nd</sup> Motion: Harry Johnson

2. Treasurer's Report

Christie Kassal

Review all expenses and deposits for October and November. Ending balance of \$7.3K

3. Golf Tournament Fundraiser/Meet the Jags update Bridget Todd Golf Tournament made \$21K. Items that were donated will be used for Meet the Jags. Hole sponsors signs will be put up at Home baseball games.

## Meet the Jags:

Feb. 2/2 – still need live and silent auction items. Teams will be introduced. Fresco's is our food server.

Tickets sold at Meet the Jags (1/26) or on sign up genius

4. Fundraising report and sponsors update

We are in the process of confirming last years sponsors and looking for new sponsors. Forms are on the website.

5. "State of the Booster Club" Update
Mike spoke about our fundraiser efforts. Talked about how we started out in the hole and are working our way out. Want to leave next year's booster club a fair start.

We have bought new uniforms, equipment bags, needed a new tarp. Going to do a snapraise fundraiser in January. Will be selling Fan/Repine shirts for all teams The Ranger Fundraiser will not happen this year due to the Rangers putting in new grass.

## 6. Concession Update

Darrick Todd

Due to new rule of not able to cook raw food we are in the process of securing restaurants to sponsor our concession stand. One might be Fuzzy's tacos.

Also looking for a Food Service Person. This person will manage the concession stand and it is a paid position.

# 7. Membership/Community Service Update

Jill Harwell

Last community service is 12/4. Membership day is Jan. 26<sup>th</sup>. More info to come

## 8. Coach's Corner

Coach Wallace

Coach Wallace talked about the Off Season – that the boys are in the middle of a long grind. Make sure your son has a recovery drink right after practice. The best is just plain chocolate milk.

If your son is sore, make sure they see Coach Jay first before going to a private Dr. In 3 weeks, Coach will introduce the Throwing program for the boys to do during hristmas break. Make sure they are still hitting every day.

9. Conclusion (first and second motion to end meeting)

Mike Brown

1<sup>st</sup> Motion: Brent Barlow 2<sup>nd</sup> Motion: Stuart Schmidt